
October 7, 2019 
 
Dear SNUCMAA-NA Scholarship Donors and Committee: 
 

Thank you so much for awarding the 2019-2020 SNUCMAA-NA 김태웅 Scholarship to me. I am 

very honored to be one of two students to receive this scholarship. I graduated from Princeton 
University in 2017 as a molecular biology major and am currently a 2nd year medical student at 
New York Medical College. To pursue my medical degree, I had to take a large amount of loans. 
This scholarship will help relieve a large financial burden for both me and my family. It will help 
me focus more on my studies, as well as extracurricular activities that I enjoy. For example, I 
volunteer at my school’s student-run clinic and plan events for our Internal Medicine Interest 
Group and Geriatrics & Palliative Care Interest Group. This scholarship will help provide more 
time and opportunities for me to engage in these activities. With all of your support, I am 
excited to become a physician and to devote my life to improving people’s health and well-
being. 
 
Thank you again for supporting my medical education. 
 
Sincerely, 

Angela Y. Kim (김예지) 


